
 

 

 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF EXPRESSION 
OF INTEREST FOR THE UPCOMING 1st International T20 Match 
Between India vs Sri Lanka on 24th February 2022 at Lucknow. 

 

This is in reference to the Expression of Interest document issued by 
UPCA dated 11th February 2022 with the last date of submission to be 16th 
February 2022.  

It is hereby decided by UPCA due to the prevailing COVID-19 situation 
that the deadline for submission of Expression of Interest is extended till 
17th February 2022. 

 

 

 
Deepak Sharma 

C.O.O. & Acting C.E.O. 

Uttar Pradesh Cricket Association 

Place: Kanpur 

Dated: 16/02/2022  

 


